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TWO JACKSON COUNTY YARD FIRES RULED ARSON 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that two different yard 

fires in Jefferson were intentionally set and have been ruled acts of arson. 
 
The Jackson County Sheriff’s Office contacted Commissioner King’s State Fire Investigations Unit regarding a 

fire that was reported around 10:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 15. This fire occurred at 15 Whirlaway Street, 
and the yard sustained significant fire damage. 

 
“Our investigator first met with the homeowner of 15 Whirlaway Street and an investigator from the Jackson 
County Sheriff’s Office,” said Commissioner King. “After those meetings, the state investigator discovered that 

the yard of 303 Whirlaway Street had also sustained significant damage around the same time.” 
 

Both fires were extinguished by the owners, responded to by the local fire department, and ruled to be acts of 
arson. Commissioner King’s State Fire Investigations Unit is continuing its work alongside the Jackson County 
Sheriff’s Office in this case.  

 
Anyone with relevant information about these fires in Jackson County should call the State Fire 

Investigations Unit at 1-800-656-2298.  

 

 
Left: 15 Whirlaway Street; Right: 303 Whirlaway Street 

 

### 
The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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